From: Frank Lin

Sent: March 22, 2021 2:46 PM

To: Clerks

Subject: 6620 Sussex Ave rezone not 30-storey

Categories: PH - Completes/Responds to Add'tl Info Requested, Public Hearing

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. The City will never ask for personal or account information or account password through email. If you feel this email is malicious or a scam, please forward it to phishing@burnaby.ca

Mayor and Council,

Regarding the rezone of 6620 Sussex Ave, Amendment Bylaw No.5, 2021-Bylaw No. 14300, I am against the 30-storey high rise.

Make it 8 or 9 stories. Population is very dense, it's opposite of the street already has a 48-storey building.

Thanks,

Fenzhang Lin (Frank) #4-6749 Dow Ave. Burnaby, BC, V5H 3E1